
Sharla Dillon 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

REED, MARY A <mr6217@att.com> 
Monday, April 17, 2017 4:01 PM 
Sharla Dillon; John Hutton 
HOWELL, RICHARD T. 

Subject: Termination of Interconnection Agreements 

This notice is to inform you that the following Agreements with AT&T Tennessee have been terminated: 

Docket No. Carrier Name 
Approval Termination 

Date effective as of: 

Cypress Communications 
07-00027 Operating Company, LLC 2127107 7/8/16 

NTCH-ET, Inc. and NTCH-
07-00110 West Tenn., Inc. 6/25/07 12/18/16 

Please contact me if you have any questions. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Richard T. "Chip" Howell 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 
AT&T 
208 S Akard St, Room 2510.02 
Dallas, TX 75202 

Tel: 214-757-8099 
Cell: 469-657-6722 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are the property of AT&T Services, Inc. are confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to 
whom this e-mail is addressed. If you are not one of the named recipients or otherwise have reason to believe that you have received this message in error, please 
notify the sender at (214) 757-8099 and delete this message immediately from your computer. Any other use, retention, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or 
copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. 
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